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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of January 20, 2022 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: January 18, 2022 

From: Councillor Ben Isitt 

Subject: Active Transportation Advisory Committee Input on 2022 Financial Plan 

 

  
 
RATIONALE FOR CONSIDERATION AS A LATE ITEM: 
 
Council will be considering amendments to the 2022 Draft Financial Plan at the Committee of 
the Whole meeting of January 20, 2022. 
 
It is therefore recommended that Council receive the following input from the Active 
Transportation Advisory Committee to inform Council’s deliberation on the 2022 Financial Plan. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The City of Victoria Active Transportation Advisory Committee unanimously endorsed the 
following resolution at its meeting of November 23, 2021: 
 

“Whereas active and multi-modal transportation investments can contribute to climate 
action, equity, accessibility and affordability goals, the Active Transportation Advisory 
Committee encourages Council to support proposed infrastructure, programs and 
initiatives within the Draft 2022 Financial Plan and Supplemental Requests which 
improve accessibility, safety and comfort for residents to walk, roll, cycle and take transit 
more often.” 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That Council receive this report for information. 

 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

         
Councillor Isitt 


